
 

 

FRIENDS’ FOOTNOTES 
November 2020 

President's Letter: 
Hello to all our members of Friends of the Library!!  As we enter into this Novem-
ber, it is a reminder that the time is here to count our blessings.  Even as our 
world seems a little uncertain, we gather with our family, loved ones and friends 
to share hope and strength. Wishing each and every one a wonderful Thanksgiv-
ing, and hope that our year ahead brings health and love to all!! 

Our December holiday pot luck will be held on Tuesday Dec. 8th at 12:00 noon. 
Knowing that it usually is held on a Monday, please mark your calendar so you 
don’t forget!  It’s going to be a very important short meeting as we will be VOT-
ING ON A NEW PRESIDENT AND VICE PRESIDENT to take over next 
year.  PLEASE make sure you attend, enjoy our friendships and vote to help con-
tinue keeping our “Friends of the Library” going forward! 

Again, we will be abiding by the CDC restrictions.  Wearing face masks, 6 feet 
spacing and providing hand Sanitizer. Just bring a dish to share, and again we 
have been asked by the local food bank to donate box cake mixes and frost-
ing. There will be a box for you to put it in at the pot luck.  It is greatly appreci-
ated!! 

Looking forward to the holiday season and seeing you next month!! Keep smil-
ing…it’s contagious!! 

Sue Hedman, President 
 

Treasurer’s Report:        
Beginning bank balance on 10/1/20:              $11,103.07                 
Book sales/Dues                     80.00 

Disbursements                             -      (754.76) 
Ending bank balance 10/30/20:                           $9,428.31 
 

      
Carol Trimble, Treasurer 



 

Secretary’s Report : 
Sue Hedman, President, called the meeting to order in the Library Activity Room. 
There were 11 present, plus the speaker. Sue led the group in the pledge to the 
flag followed by a thought provoking reading. Sue then introduced our speaker, 
Connie Cockrell.  Connie is an author living in Payson.  She writes in several 
genre, her favorite being Science Fiction.  Connie self-publishes through Amazon 
and also sells there.  She was both informative and entertaining. 
 
A refreshment break was called during which the audience could look at and pur-
chase books. The meeting was reconvened. The secretary read the minutes from 
the September meeting. Helen moved and Aggie seconded the motion that the 
minutes be approved. The motion passed. 
 
Debbie Tamietti substituted for our treasurer, Carol Trimble. She reports a bal-
ance of $11,103.07. Sharon moved and Billie seconded the motion that the re-
port be approved. The motion passed. Our Christmas potluck will be held Tues-
day, December 8th at noon.  Aggie moved that elections be held that day and 
Betsy seconded it. The motion passed.  
 
New Business: Janine asked that the Friends purchase 2 subscriptions for the li-
brary. Jane moved that we pay for Arizona Highways and Consumer Reports. 
Jean seconded it and the motion passed.  Sharon moved that we donate cake 
mix and frosting to the Food Bank.  Debbie seconded it and the motion passed. 
We are reminded that there is a raffle being held at the library for beautiful silver 
jewelry. Helen moved that we adjourn.  It was seconded by Debbie and the mo-
tion passed. 
 

Jean Larson, Secretary  

 

  
Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers:              

     Bill Gaston, Barbara Grillo,   
If you know of someone to add to our concern list, please contact         

  Jean Larson or Ann Pendleton at 476-3678 
 

Library Manager’s Report:     By Ann Pendleton 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We are now open 10 am -3 pm, Tuesday – Friday, and 10 am - 2 
pm on Saturday. 

   SEES CANDY is here!!! 

                  



 

Hi Everyone, 
 

Remember, the STERLING SILVER   Turquoise Pendant and Earring 

Set RAFFLE is November 24t! Tuesday! 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
  


